


 

We apologise for the delay in responding to your earlier request regarding this matter.  At the time of 
your request, proposals were still under evaluation and therefore we were not in a positon to respond.  

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to seek an investigation and review by 
the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us please contact either Frances Lawrence or 
Zoë Genet, at OIA@tepapa.govt.nz.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
   
Frances Lawrence Zoë Genet 
Senior Advisor Planning and Performance Principal Legal Counsel 

 




